
January 31, 2023 

 

Dear ND House Education Committee, 

I am writing to request your support of HB 1532.  As a certified teacher, I greatly value the 

education of children.  Fourteen years ago, my husband and I felt called to educate our kids at 

home.  Each child learns differently and deserves the best education opportunity possible for him 

or her.  Over the years, my children have also attended private and public schools.  This bill 

would financially support parents who value their children’s education and often sacrifice much 

money to see their success.  The passing of this bill will encourage parents to seek the best 

education plan possible for each of their children.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Lefor 

Dickinson, ND  


